

SELECTBOARD MEETING OF FEBRUARY 28, 2017

Members Present: Bob Beeman, Brian Kellogg, Joni Lanphear, Eric Dodge.

Department Heads: Dan Lindley, Town Administrator; Richard Keith, Chief of Police; Shawn

Goodell, Fire Chief; Mary Ann Wilson, Town Clerk/Treasurer.

Guests: Sara Haskins, Denny DiGregorio, Marcy Young, Tina Sweet, Tracy Wrend,

Dave McAllister.

Bob Beeman called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM.

I. AGENDA CHANGES OR ADDITIONS

1. None

II. HEARING FOR ARTICLE II

1. Dan Lindley, Town Administrator discussed Article II that has been placed on the Town Warning for Town Meeting 2017.

Article II reads: Shall notes or bonds of the Town of Morristown in an amount not to exceed Five-Hundred Thousand Dollars (\$500,000) to be borrowed for a period not to exceed Five Years, be authorized for the purpose of financing the cost of the asphalt paving of various Town Roads.

Dan also discussed the proposed paving plan that the funds will be used for as well as the loan payment plan

Questions asked were

When will Route 15A Construction begin? Dan said that it is due to start late summer 2017. How many miles of Roads do we have? Dan said that we have approximately 107 mile of roads.

Motion made by Eric Dodge to adjourn the meeting at 7:20PM, motion seconded by Joni Lanphear Motion carried. (5/0)

Respectfully submitted and filed this 28th day of February, 2017

Erica Allen, Scribe

Please note all minutes are in draft form and are subject to approval at the next Selectboard meeting.